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18.03.22 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

You are invited to attend one of our F1 Easter Parent Event sessions on Wednesday 30th 

March 2022 at 10.30am and 2.30pm.  

If your child attends the morning session then please attend at 10.30am, if your child attends 

the afternoon session the please attend at 2.30pm.  

The sessions will begin with a short performance of Easter and Spring themed songs and then 

the children and adults will be able to take part in a variety of Easter themed crafts.  We hope 

to see you there. 

Many thanks for your support, 

 

Mrs Whitfield and F1 staff.  

 


